
Dear Customer:  
General Mills announced today a voluntary recall involving Gold Medal All Purpose Flour, due to the potential presence of  
Salmonella Infantis. Only retail branded Gold Medal Flour is impacted. 

Purchase dates are 9/28/2022 through 04/28/2023    

Our records show that you may have purchased one or more of the above recalled items from us.  Whether you still have product or not, please fill out 
this form and return to us.  If you have the recalled product on hand immediately discontinue selling or distributing product and return both the product 
and this filled out form to the Jetro / Restaurant Depot where it was purchased for a full refund.  No products other than the ones specified should 
be returned. Immediately examine your inventory and quarantine product subject to recall. In addition, if you may have further distributed this product, 
please identify your customers and notify them at once of this product recall.  Your assistance is appreciated and necessary to possibly prevent potential 
consumer illness.

Cases

Quantity on Hand

Store Owner’s Name ( Printed )

Customer NumberStore Owner’s Name ( Signature )

Name of Business ( Printed )

Packages

If you have any questions feel free to contact your Jetro/ Restaurant Depot Store Manager.   Thank you for your cooperation.

 
DESCRIPTION PACKAGE UPC# CASE UPC# Please note that only the listed 

case codes are affected by  
this withdrawal

  
2 lb Gold Medal All Purpose Flour        000-16000-10710    000-16000-10720  
 
BEST IF USED BY DATE: 27MAR2024, 28MAR2024 

 VOLUNTARY PRODUCT RECALL 
has been initiated as a precautionary measure due to the potential presence of Salmonella Infantis
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